Debra Thomeson

From: bkcbell@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 5:26 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Mandate #7

Hello Assembly Members,

I write this urging you not to enact Mandate #7. This mandate puts way too much power over our
citizens into the hands of a couple people. It shreds our rights as Americans. It is terrible what we are
doing to ourselves in response to this virus. Time to stop living in fear.

Thank you

Mike Bell

Sent from my iPhone



